Date: September 24, 2020 at 10:07 AM

To: roddynorris@gmail.com

RN

qui fother le

Zion Vaptist Church

N. W. COR. BROAD & VENANGO STREETS
PHILADELPHIA, PA. 19140

LEON H. SULLIVAN, MINISTER

CHURCH OFFICE BALDWIN 3-5460

May 11, 1982

Mr. William C. Norris
Chairman of the Board
Chief Executive Officer
Control Data Corporation
8100 34th Avenue South
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55440

RECEIVED
MAY 1 8 1082
W.C. NORRIS

Dear Bill:

Thank you for looking into the possibility of providing work for the Progress Products Company in Philadelphia, which is a community based business to help create jobs for the Philadelphia area. I do hope your people will continue to explore ways to work with this little company in the future.

I look forward to seeing you at subsequent meetings of the President's Task Force on Private Sector Initiatives in Washington.

Continuing best wishes to you in all your good endeavors. You are an example of social responsibility at its best.

Sincerely

Leon H. Sullivan

LHS:psl

		•